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Friday 9th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
I hope you all had a lovely half term? The children have all settled back into their learning 
and have been enjoying time in the wonderful sunshine. Our Y1 and Y2 children enjoyed 
a wonderful trip to Martin Mere this week, learning all about birds and habitats. Thank 
you to our helpers for giving up their time to support us. Our Y4-Y6 children have been 
learning about financial education with an assembly and class workshops with Peter from 
‘MyBnk’.  
 
Our KS2 Athletes took part in the Liverpool Small School’s Athletics competition  
yesterday evening, we are very proud of all of our team and impressed by our 
achievements and certificates. Well done and thank you to our staff for helping with the 
event! 
 
On Sunday, there will be a special celebration mass for Father Peter thanking him for his 
60 years of service as a priest. All are welcome to attend and our choir has been invited 
to sing, mass starts at 10.30am. We will also be celebrating this in school with Father Peter 
next week with a special assembly.  
 
At long last I can share some wonderful news with you in relation to our new school logo. 
Firstly, thank you for the entries for the school logo comp, we were overwhelmed and 
proud of the many creative entries we received.  We decided to take different elements 
from the entries and after a long design process Mrs Keegan and I are proud to share St 
Anne’s new school logo- see above!  
This represents the symbols of St Anne:  
 

 A book to represent the teaching she delivered to Mary, her daughter, and our 
focus on reading and education. 

 A white lily to represent individual growth and our pure and open hearts. 

 A cross to represent Gospel values at the heart of all we think say and do.  
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Over the coming weeks we will introduce this new logo to our letters and around school 
and provide information regarding school uniforms moving forward.  
 
Reminders:  

 Hot weather: please provide your child with a water bottle, sunhat and apply sun 
cream daily. 

 New Reception meetings will take place on Wednesday 14th June at 9.30am and 
2pm (please attend one only).  

 Holy Communion celebration assembly – Monday 12th June at 9.15am. 

 Y1 Phonics Screening checks and Y4 Multiplication checks will take place next week 
please make sure the children are in promptly each day.  

 Wednesday 14th June – Silver Birch class will be visiting the World Museum as part 
of their History topic.  

 Thursday 15th June – Chess after school club will be welcoming Smithdown Chess 
club for some friendly matches. We are really looking forward to this.  

          

 
Thank you for your continued support as always. 
 
 
Mrs G Murphy        
Head Teacher       


